
 
 

 

 

TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 
DIVISION OF AIR POLLUTION CONTROL 

711 R.S. GASS BOULEVARD 
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August 23, 2018 

 

 

CERTIFIED MAIL: 7015 1660 0000 5465 2419 

RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

 

 

Ronnie Tate 

Tate Fabricating Co., Inc. 

419 Industrial Drive 

White House, TN 37188-9174  

  

RE:   Tate fabricating Co., Inc. 

 74-0087 

 

Mr. Tate, 

 

On July 13, 2018, I conducted a site visit to your facility located at 419 Industrial Drive, 

White House, TN. This site visit was in response to a file review which showed that 

Operating Permit #051770P for this facility expired on October 1, 2008.  

 

During the site visit on July 13, 2018, permit applications were left with you and an email 

was sent to you on July 25, 2018, with a deadline to submit the attached permit 

applications no later than August 19, 2018. As of the date of this letter, the Division of 

Air Pollution Control has not received the permit applications. 

 

If assistance is needed, the Small Business Environmental Assistance Program (SBEAP) 

is a free, confidential, technical program within TDEC that can help. This program is able 

to assist with completing applications including calculations as well as any other 

environmental questions that a small business may have. The SBEAP can be contacted at 

800-734-3619 or by email at BGSBEAP@tn.gov. 

 

Please complete the included permit applications, and submit them to the Division at the 

following address: 
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Department of Environment and Conservation 

Division of Air Pollution Control 

William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 15
th

 Floor 

Nashville, TN 37243 

 

The permit applications must to be submitted no later than September 12, 2018. If the 

permit applications are not received by this date, enforcement action could be taken 

against your facility. 

 

Also, you are listed as the registered agent for this facility. As the registered agent, you 

are responsible for ensuring that your facility meets all environmental permitting 

requirements. 

 

If further clarification is needed, please contact me at (615) 687-7034 or by email at 

ken.cooper@tn.gov. 

 

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

 

Ken Cooper 

Environmental Consultant 1 

Division of Air Pollution Control    

 

2 Enclosures 

 

 

 


